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Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 

4545 E. Anderson Rd., Orlando, FL 32812 

Saturday, July 9, 2011 

9 am – 12 noon 

 

Who should attend: Parish Members, Ushers, EMHC, Choir 

members, Lectors, CCW, Men’s Club, Knights of Columbus, 

Bereavement, Why Catholic small faith communities, 

Catechists and ALL who are interested in learning about the 

revisions to the Roman Missal.  This workshop will count as 

credit for renewing Mandates for EMHC’s. 
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